Standards Committee Meeting Minutes

Date:     August. 2nd, 2022


Homeowners Forum
There were two unit owners in attendance.

Approval of Minutes
Minutes for the last SC meeting held on July 5th was approved.

Old Business
On an older AAI related to tree removal, Brenda talked to Danielle to confirm that the correct decision was received by Danielle. 

After the last meeting, 5 AAIs were received, 3 were approved, 1 was rejected, and 1 is awaiting clarification.

New Business
There were no pending AAI’s as of this day, Aug 2nd, 2022

Other Notes:
The next SC meeting will be on Sep 6th

